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Following our trip to the Hippodrome in Great Yarmouth, our topic 
this term will be based around stories and activities related to 

circuses.  
 

In literacy we will share a wide variety of books, including fiction and 
information. We will write stories, make books and role play 

characters. In our art sessions we shall make a big top, design and 
make shoe box circuses, paint performers and create moving 

pictures. We will learn lots of circus songs and listen to classical 
music related to the circus and then have a go at composing our own 
music. In science we will focus on Forces, using technical vocabulary 
such as squeeze and manipulate. Our history sessions will teach us 

about how the circus began and how they have changed. We shall also 
learn about the Chinese State circus. In maths we will follow the 
National objectives for the Foundation Stage, Year One and Year 

Two. Our R.E. this term will allow us to ask what Jews remember on 
Shabbat and what the cross means to Christians. We will also explore 

the Easter story towards the end of term. As it is very cold and 
windy on our field during the winter we will restart Outdoor Learning 

in the summer term.  
 

 
This will be a very exciting term! Please do come in after school if 

you would like a chat or to see your child’s work – you are very 
welcome! 

 
Laura Davies 


